
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

INVITATION FOR BIDS 

TOWN OF WINDHAM, NEW YORK 

 

 Notice is hereby given that sealed bids for the installing and supplying of annual flowers 

at town signs, garden beds, Hensonville Park fountain and spring clean-up of garden beds will be 

received by the Town of Windham at the office of the Town Clerk, 371 State Route 296, PO Box 

96, Hensonville, New York 12439 until 12:00 noon local time on Thursday, April 27, 2023 and 

will be opened and read aloud at the Town Board meeting at 7:00 pm on April 27, 2023. 

 

Copies of bid specs may be obtained by contacting the Town Clerk at 518-734-4170. 

 

The Town Board reserves the right to reject any and all bids. 

 

By Order of the Windham Town Board 

 

Bonnie Poehmel 

Town Clerk 

Dated: March 23, 2023 

 

 

 

 


